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April 27, 2018 
 
 
 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223 
 

Re: Lifeline Service – Cancellation – Matter No. 17-02516 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 

 
The following schedule, issued by Verizon New York Inc. (“Verizon”), is transmitted for 

filing in accordance with the requirements of the Public Service Commission, State of New 
York, to be effective May 1, 2018: 
 
 

P.S.C. No. 15--COMMUNICATIONS 
Supplement No. 5 

 
This Supplement cancels the tariff pages shown thereon.  The tariff pages were filed 

November 28, 2017 to be effective December 1, 2017 and were subsequently postponed to 
May 1, 2018.  The revisions changed provisions of Lifeline Service pursuant to the FCC’s 
2016 Lifeline Modernization Order, WC Docket 11-42, released April 27, 2016 and 
subsequent Order Granting Waiver, released December 1, 2016.   

This cancellation is being made pursuant to the Commission’s Order in Case 17-C-
0171, issued and effective April 19, 2018.  The Order directs Verizon to file this cancellation 
on not less than one day notice to become effective May 1, 2018. 

 
 Please forward the acknowledgement receipt for this filing to Jeanette Nunez at 
jeanette.nunez@verizon.com. 

 
 
 Respectfully Submitted, 
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